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NATP announces Tax Professional of the Year award winner 

Former NATP Board of Directors’ President named for going above and beyond 

 

APPLETON, Wis. (July 13, 2021) – The National Association of Tax Professionals each year 
recognizes a tax professional, nominated by the rest of the membership, as its Tax Professional 
of the Year. This year’s winner is a practicing tax pro of 45 years and former NATP Board of 
Directors’ President: Gerard F. Cannito, CPA, CFP®.  

Cannito, who currently resides in Charlotte, North Carolina, has been preparing taxes for more 
than 45 years. He has scaled back his business, but still prepares returns for small- to medium-
sized businesses and represents clients in IRS issues. Cannito earned his bachelor’s degree in 
accounting from Monmouth University.  

“I didn’t even know I was nominated until I got the email,” Cannito said. “I don’t know who 
nominated me but it’s just an honor to be chosen. There are so many wonderful tax 
professionals out there and to be singled out, well it’s just a true honor.” 

During his professional career, Cannito served on the North Carolina NATP state board of 
directors for six years and served the NATP National Board of Directors for nine.  

“Jerry is a true leader in the tax world and his community,” said Jennifer Van Elzen, NATP 
director of member services and analytics. “It’s been an honor and a pleasure to have worked 
with Jerry and there’s no one more deserving of this award.”  

 

### 

About NATP: The National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) is the largest association 
dedicated to equipping tax professionals with the resources, connections and education they 
need to provide the highest level of service to their clients. 23,000 members rely on NATP to 
deliver professional connections, content expertise and advocacy that provides them with the 
support they need to best serve their clients. The NATP headquarters is located in Appleton, 
WI. To learn more, visit www.natptax.com.  

Looking for a tax expert? Rhonda Collins, EA, CPA, MBA, is the director of tax content and 
government relations at the National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP). Collins has a 
diverse background of over 25 years in the industry. As a licensed CPA and EA, Collins can 
represent clients before the IRS. She is available for phone or video interviews to discuss 
federal tax topics including tax law change and its implications, taxpayer issues, tax preparer 
regulation and more. To schedule an interview with Collins, contact nkasten@natptax.com. 
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